
 

Ardurra Group, Inc. acquires Giuliani & Kull, Inc.  

December 14, 2021 

 
Ardurra Group, Inc. (Ardurra) has acquired and merged with Giuliani & Kull, Inc. (G&K), a public 
works engineering firm based in Oakdale, California. 
 
Ardurra Group is an Engineering News-Record Top 500 firm providing consulting and engineering 
services to public and private entities throughout the United States. With the addition of G&K, 
Ardurra further expands its presence in Northern California. G&K will operate as G&K, an Ardurra 
Group Company. 
 
Ardurra’s CEO, Ernesto Aguilar, explained, “G&K has a strong reputation for delivering quality 
projects to long-standing clients, which is in line with our core values. This addition to the Ardurra 
family expands our presence in the Northern California market.” 
 
Bill Kull, G&K President, adds, “We are very excited to be a part of the prestigious Ardurra family! 
Their culture, principles and core values provide the perfect opportunity to better serve our clients. 
Ardurra’s leadership offers us tremendous potential for growth and allows us to accelerate the 
expansion of our practice and client base.” 
 
Ashley Chang, Vice President at RTC Partners, notes, “We are excited about the addition of the 
G&K team – the transaction strengthens our competitive positioning with our public clients with the 
experienced talent we are gaining. We look forward to better serving our markets together.” 
 
Greenberg Traurig, LLP, acted as legal counsel and CohnReznic, LLP, acted as financial and tax 
advisor on behalf of Ardurra. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://ardurra.com/insight/ardurra-group-inc-acquires-giuliani-kull-inc/ 
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